From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: WMRI EXQ33.1.1.

Date: 08 August 2019 16:53:01
Dear Sir

| apologise for the late submission of this email. Although | originally raised an objection to this
development | have not received a personal email advising me of the queries now being raised.

| always anticipated that the reason for this planning application was to build the warehousing
with no intention to build a rail hub. Six years to build a rail hub is just a smokescreen and just a
way of circumventing the local planning process, in my opinion. The local roads and local
motorway are already overburdened with traffic and this development will only add to the
amount of traffic on the M6 and local A5 and A449.

This application now bears no resemble to the original application and should be referred to the
Local Planning Authority.

The local District Council and Parish Councils are all against this development and particularly so
without the rail hub.
Regards

Helen Sutton





